
 

 
 
 

INFANT NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 I hope everyone had a fun time celebrating the holidays with their friends and families, I know everyone 

here did. With that being said now that the holidays are over things should be going back to normal. So if there 

are any days that your child will not be here or that their schedule will change, for whatever the reason please 

let someone at the center know. We ask this because this keeps us in the loop, helps us learn any information on 

possible illnesses, and can play a role in the staffing of this room.  

 

 As we get deeper into the winter season, there's supposed to be colder temperatures and more. With that 

comes illnesses, and germs so we want to stress to everyone how important it is to follow the sick policy so that 

we can try to eliminate germs in the classroom to a minimum and stop the spread of oncoming illnesses before 

they are out of control. If you would like a copy, we can get you one. Our goal is to keep the infants healthy and 

happy. The best way to do this is for everyone to play their part so that others aren’t affected.  

 

 This month there will be some changes going on in the classroom. Ms. Amy and Ms. Jewel will no 

longer be with us here at the center due to outside factors. Ms. Valerie will still be here, and Ms. Rachelle from 

the two-year-old room joined us in the infant room as well. Another person will be hired as well, and we will 

keep all the families updated on everything that goes on.  

 

We want to remind all the parents to bring in appropriate changes of clothes to put in their bi `ns. 

Once again please watch out for the signs and symptoms of different illnesses, so that we can eliminate the 

germs in the classrooms and keep the babies happy and healthy. If something is happening with your child, 

please let us know, whether it is teething, irregular sleeping, or anything else that may help us understand 

what’s going on so we can provide better care for your child. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to 

contact Ms. Teresa or any of the teachers.  
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